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Request for Proposals  
 

 E-‐Rate Network Upgrade Project 2020  
 

Walthall County School District 
814A Morse Avenue 

Tylertown, Mississippi 39667 
601-876-3401 

 
 
 

BID NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given to interested bidders that the Walthall County School District will conduct an 
electronic reverse auction on March 5, 2020 at 10 a.m. for E-rate Network Upgrade Project 2020. The 
reverse auction will  take place at www.centralbidding.com.  All prospective vendors must 
attend a pre-‐bid site visit at 1 p.m. on Thursday, February 27, 2020 to be eligible to submit a bid. The 
pre-‐bid site visit will be at the Walthall County School District, 803 Ball Avenue, Tylertown, MS  
39667.  Unpriced bid proposals will  be accepted until  March 3, at 12 p.m. at 
www.centralbidding.com.  Submissions will  be evaluated and vendors submitting 
acceptable offers will  be invited to submit priced bids during the electronic reverse 
auction.  Acceptable process for participating in the reverse auction is in the RFP.  For 
any questions about the reverse auction process, contact, Central Bidding at 225-810-
4814 or info@centralbidding.com   
 
The RFP can be acquired:  
1) by call ing 601-222-1500 
2) by emailing ecowart@wcsd.k12.ms.us 
3) by visiting www.centralbidding.com 
 
The Walthall  County School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any 
and/or all  bids and to waive any informalities. 
 
Mr. Wade Carney 
Superintendent 
Walthall  County School District  


